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Participants in the "Capacity Building: Michigan Lakeshore" program on Sept. 14 in Holland. 
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15 lakeshore arts organizations begin intensive 
capacity-building initiative 
BY ELYSE WILD 

Thursday, September 29, 2022 02:03pm 

HOLLAND - Fifteen lakeshore arts organizations are part of the latest capacity­

building initiative facilitated by the prestigious University of Maryland-based Devos 

Institute of Arts Management (DVIAM). 





"When we did this, we were a very young nonprofit," Armstrong said. "We were trying to 

figure out how to move from 'pretty good' to 'great.' (DVIAM) had such a wealth of 

information they brought to the table that helped us frame what we were experiencing." 

Armstrong said the program gave the participants a shared language to discuss their goals, 

struggles and strategy while providing context to quantify what "great and robust 

programming means" and how to approach art programming as a product. 

"If you really dig in deep, do the work and are open to considering changing models, it will 

more effectively fulfill your mission and vision," Armstrong said. 




